Homework 2-13-A

Preparing for the Celebration Writers

Can you believe our writing celebration is tomorrow? The first day we share our finished writing with the world is finally here! I’m so excited! I know exactly what you’ll be doing tonight with your writing—you’ll practice a bit more of the reading aloud that we practiced in our Share today, won’t you? To make sure you can read that portion of your writing that you’ve chosen just how you want to read it, you’ll need to read it aloud a few more times, making sure everything is perfect. You might want to call someone to read it to her, or you might want to read aloud in front of a mirror, so you can practice having an audience too. What a day tomorrow will be!

Homework 2-13-B

Checking Commas

Dear Writer,

Today we studied how authors use commas to help us make decisions about using commas in our own pieces. We know that commas have different powers they exert on our writing, and it’s important to use them in the right places. 

Tonight, your job is to reread your draft and to put commas in where you think it’s necessary. So far, we’ve learned that commas are put in text to:

· Keep words from mushing together

· Stop the reader briefly, but not all the way

· Tell the reader “That’s one part of it, but there’s another part coming up.”

So, as you reread your draft, look for places that need to have commas included.

